
We will be performing our very own tribute celebrating the Queen’s 90th Birthday at two local events 

in June.  Bring along your union jacks and look out for us at the North Burlingham Open Gardens on 

Sunday 5 June at 1.45pm and 2.45pm and (as part of the Royal Open Gardens Trail) at Blofield 

Church on Sunday 12 June at 1.15pm. 

  

We're now recruiting ahead of our next production (rehearsals start in September for the 2017 

panto in February).  Our members are all ages, abilities and interests – whatever your skills, there’s a 

place for you on or off stage. 

  

Last year’s BAD Players’ BBQ enjoyed hot and sunny weather and attracted some new 

members.  This year’s will be held on Sunday 3 July (4 to 6pm).  Come along, bring the family and 

meet the BAD Players – there’s no guarantee with the weather, but there’ll be plenty to eat and 

drink with good company.  For more information and to book your place at the BBQ, email 

thebadplayers@outlook.com or visit our website www.thebadplayers.webs.com 

  

All the BAD Players’ summer events (including the BBQ) are FREE, though there is a modest charge 

to the Burlingham Open Gardens. 
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